FRANK CURRAN

MAYOR

(A similar letter was sent to all members of the Library Board of Commissioners).

February 15, 1966

Dear Mr. Klauber:

On February 10, 1966, by Resolution No. 186318, the City Council confirmed my reappointment of all members of the Board of Library Commissioners, and your reappointment as Chairman of this Board. I am enclosing a Certificate of Appointment and pocket identification card indicating your new term of service.

It will be necessary for you to sign a new Oath of Office and this document will be ready for your signature in the office of the City Clerk. I would appreciate your prompt attention to this so that our records can be brought up-to-date.

I would like to take this opportunity to express my personal appreciation for your continuing interest in this important assignment.

Sincerely,

Frank Cyrran

Mr. Lawrence M. Klauber, Chairman Board of Library Commissioners 233 W. Juniper Street San Diego, California 92101

AN DIEGO CALIFORNIA